
Wootton Bassett Infants’ School 

Term 2 - 2021 

CURRICULUM  NEWSLETTER 

YEAR ONE RESCUE WHITE RABBIT. 

Our clever Year One children have been  
helping The White Rabbit find his way back home 
to Wonderland. The children were given a series 
of challenges to do before drawing a map with a 
set of directions to follow to get the lost Alice in 

Wonderland character back to his home. We can 
safely say he is back now with his friends thanks to 
the children’s aerial map drawings and use of 
directional language and compass points. 

Diversity Week. 

To celebrate Black History Month, all the children across 
the schools looked at the story Coming to England by TV 
personality Floella Benjamin. The children looked at her 
journey from her home country Trinidad and Tobago to 
London.  

The children did a range of activities , including art work, food tasting, 
postcard writing and designing their own suitcase. Floella 
didn’t feel very welcome when she came to England, but all 
of our children have said that if she came to Wootton 

Bassett Infants’ 
school, she 
would make 
friends very 

We are looking forward to… 

Seeing the Year Two’s Narnia maps. Learning about the North Pole in EYFS. 



We are delighted that we have been able to resume performances for parents and all enjoyed singing harvest 

songs together in our Harvest Festival ‘Easy Peasy Harvest’ in October. 

We continue to use our music scheme ‘Charanga’ for our music lessons in all year groups. We especially enjoy 

listening to songs from a variety of cultures and moving in time to the music. 

The glockenspiels purchased by the PTA last year are put to good use throughout our music lessons. 

All the children have already been busy learning the songs for the nativity ‘Two Thousand Years Ago’ and the 

Christmas carol concert. They cannot wait to perform for the parents again. 

The Year 2 children have also begun to learn the recorder so listen out for our musicians at the Christmas concert! 


